
Superior Court of the District of Columbia 

Civil Division 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
RELOCATION OF DC BAR RESOURCE CENTERS 

 

Effective Tuesday, February 6, 2018 the Landlord and Tenant 

Resource Center, Small Claims Resource Center and 

Consumer Law Resource Center will move to the second floor 

of Court Building B, Room 208. This will allow our DC Bar 

Pro Bono resources to be centrally located in the same office.  

Landlord and Tenant negotiations will no longer take place in 

Room 208.  All Landlord and Tenant negotiations will take 

place in Building B, Room 113. 

If you have questions, please contact the L&T Clerk’s Office 

via email at L&TOffice@dcsc.gov or the Small Claims Clerk’s 

Office via email at Smallclaimsdocket@dcsc.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we 

improve business operations and customer service. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Civil Division Management Team 
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